DURHAM
ENGINEERING AND ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

Utilities Division
5926 NC Hwy 55 East, Durham, NC 27713
Telephone (919) 560-9033 Fax (919) 544-8590

To: All Development Community Members, Consultants and Development
Design Professionals Practicing in Durham County, NC

From: Vince Chirichella, PE
Senior Project Manager
Engineering and Environmental Services
5926 NC Hwy 55 East
Durham, NC 27713

Subject: Notification to Industry 10/31/19: Durham County Utilities Development
Review

NOTIFICATION
Due to the continued construction debris entering the County sewer mains and laterals, Durham
County is now requiring that all building lots provide the following protections around all
cleanouts and manholes.

Cleanouts:
- Install tree protection fencing that extends 4-ft by 4-ft around all cleanouts to ensure they
are protected from construction operations.
- All cleanouts shall have caps installed throughout construction.
- Tree protection measures shall remain in place until all construction activities are
complete and yard is being stabilized.

Manholes:
- Install tree protection fencing that extends 6-ft by 6-ft around all manholes to ensure they
are protected from construction operations.
- All manholes shall have manhole lids and rain shields installed throughout construction.
- Tree protection measures shall remain in place until all construction activities are
complete and roadways are being paved.

If these measures are not followed and debris is found within the sewer, additional flushing and
video will be required prior to releasing building Certificate of Occupancy. If you have any
guestions relating to this notification, please contact:

Vince Chirichella, PE Elyssa Darner
Senior Project Manager Utility Technician
P: (919) 560-9039 P: (919) 560-9052

Email: vchirichella@dconc.gov Email: edarner@dconc.gov



